
 
RE: Resubmission of original article, Topic Highlight ID (6905) entitled 
“Clinical relevance of sarcopenia in patients with cirrhosis” author: Aldo J. 
Montano-Loza, MD, MSc, PhD.  
 
Dear Dr. Lian-Sheng Ma,  
 
I have the original research article entitled, “Clinical relevance of sarcopenia in 
patients with cirrhosis” (manuscript number, 6905), in accordance with the 
recommendations of the editor and reviewers. I am now re-submitting the 
revised version electronically for re-consideration of publication in World Journal 
of Gastroenterology as an original.  I thank the editors and reviewers for their 
helpful comments as they have strengthened the article.   
 
Thank you for considering our work for publication in World Journal of 
Gastroenterology.  
 
Please address all correspondence related to this paper to me at the address 
given on the title page of the manuscript. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Aldo J. Montano-Loza, MD, MSc, PhD. 
Assistant Professor  
Division of Gastroenterology & Liver Unit  
Zeidler Ledcor Centre 
130 University Campus 
University of Alberta 
Edmonton, T6G 2X8, Canada 
Tel: (780) 248-1892 
Fax: (780) 248-1895 
Email: montanol@ualberta.ca 
 


